Progress Reports
This is just a reminder that progress reports will be available on Tuesday, October 6th. However, they will only be available through Skyward. There will be no printed reports going home with students, as we have done in the past. 

If you do not have access to Skyward, or if you need to reset your password, please email Mrs. Carr, as I cannot help with that. Her email is rcarr@hlacharter.com.

I return all tests and quizzes the day after they are administered, at the latest. So, you should be well aware of the grades that your child has earned. Some of you may not be too thrilled with your child’s current grades, but that is the great thing about school. Students constantly have the chance to change things around, if they wish! Remember, this is just the halfway point of the grading period. If grades aren’t where you’d hope they’d be, students still have over a month to try and make improvements! Please encourage your child to get their homework done on time, and always put forth their best effort! 
October 2, 2020
Notes from Ms. Katje: Students continued to work on Impressionism. 
Notes from Coach Cotter: No updates provided.

Visit the Art and P.E. tabs on our Google Classroom page
to view recent activities.

Students should neatly write and mark the syllable breaks of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on the Latin root, “spect,” which means “to see.”
	   circumspect	  retrospect		introspect	      prospect		spectacular	
    	   respectable	  perspective  	irrespective	      spectator	spectrum                  		

Spelling
Science: We finished Unit 1, Lesson 3, and will take a quiz on Monday. Next is Lesson 5: What Are Some Science Tools?
Math: The class just completed Ch. 2: Numerical Expressions, and we’ll test on Tuesday. Start studying now! 
ELA: This week, we covered compare and contrast, compound sentences, and the prefix, “mono-.” 
SS: Students just took their geography tests and are now learning about Economics. Geography project due Monday!!!
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “trustworthy.” A trustworthy person is someone who is dependable, and is often relied upon as honest or truthful. Being trustworthy is an essential trait because it is the quality on which all relationships are based. When you are able to trust someone, you can do great things!



Congratulations!
Emma Ray and Amelia LaFollette have been named captain and lieutenant, respectively, of our Safety Patrol squad. Normally, students hold the rank of captain and lieutenant for a nine-week grading period, but, since we started late, they will keep their positions through the end of the second nine weeks. This is a great honor, and I couldn’t hope for two more mature and responsible young adults. Emma and Amelia will be responsible for their duties, as well as act as a liaison between their teammates and the teachers. I know they’ll do great! 
Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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